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The Sustained Performance Evaluation Committee met via email several times during 
the past academic year. Spiro reported that we had no cases to review. The committee 
did review current guidelines from Human Resources at the University level which we 
feel continue to be adequate in the CJC: ARTICLE-18.pdf (ufl.edu)  There was some 
concern that SB 7044 (which passed 22-15 in the Senate and 77-40 in the House) 
would allow the Board of Governors to institute its own review of tenured professors 
every five years, potentially politicizing tenure and sustained performance reviews.  
 
 
 

https://hr.ufl.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/ARTICLE-18.pdf

